
 

   
REPORT TO MAYOR AND THE CITY COUNCIL 

 

TO:          Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

 

FROM:    Parks and Recreation Director, David Gill 

                         
Re:         White Park Playground Donation 

 

DATE:       June 2, 2025 

 

Recommendation 

 

Accept this report and funding resolution for $10,000 and set for a public hearing. 

 

Background 
 

In 2024 the city approved $800,000 for the new White Park Playground (CIP51) (LWCF Grant 

$400,000, City $350,000 and donations of $50,000). Through an RFP process in late fall 2024 

we selected Pettinelli and Associates for the final design and construction.  

 

In March of this year the final quote for the new all-inclusive playground was $60,000 over the 

approved funds. Starting in early April of this year the department worked with the Friends of 

White Park, Mayor Byron Champlin, City Councilor Karen McNamara and the City Manager 

and created an enhanced fundraising campaign to raise the additional $60,000. 

 

This $10,000 donation is for the new playground at White Park. 
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